
 
 

 
 

 

   

17th February 2020 

 

Dear all, 

EMVO can now officially announce Release 1.7 of the EU Hub, which is planned to go live by the end of 

April 2020.  

Release 1.7 will bring the following functionalities:  

- Introduction of 2 new reports for NCAs and Parallel Distributors regarding the supervision of 

repackaging activities, namely the ‘Linking Report of a re-packaged Batch’ and the ‘Linking 

Report of Batches’. 

- Re-design of the Intermarket Transactions (IMT) to guarantee that end-users are consistently 

reported with the accurate status of a given pack.  

- Increased performance of the Pack Disclosure Report. 

Release 1.7 will not impact the OBP and the National Systems interface but there will be a new version 

of the OBP SDK that will include the names of the new reports as well as its parameters and will be 

shared in due time. 

Additionally, please be informed that the 2016 schema of the OBP Interface will no longer be supported 

as of EU Hub release 1.7. If you are still using the 2016 schema, please switch to the 2018 schema 

before mid-April 2020. 

If you are not aware of whether you are using the 2016 schema, we recommend that you consult with 

your IT provider/department and take appropriate action accordingly. 

EMVO will communicate on the latest status of the deployment of Release 1.7 as well as any other 
relevant information in good time. 
 
In the event of any questions or uncertainty, please do not hesitate to contact our Helpdesk: 

 
 

 
Tel. Helpdesk: +32 (0)2 657 51 71 
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E-Mail: helpdesk@emvo-medicines.eu 

 

EMVO Team  
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